GENOA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
 Board Meeting April 2, 2020, by ZOOM					
The meeting was brought to order by President, Dan Skees. Those in attendance were: Jenny Caughorn, Dan Skees, Tim Davies, Megan O’Brien, Bill Kegerize, Matt MacKenzie, Brian Huston and Marsha Lee.  
.
New Business:  Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield has given $1500.00 to the Chamber. Discussion was had concerning the shirts for the car show.  The Chamber feels that we can’t go to the previous sponsors at this time to ask for a donation.  Jenny suggested that possibly we could use the money from Anthem Blue Cross/Blue Shield as a sponsorship for the shirts. This will be tabled until the May 7th meeting.
Chamber Car Shows hopefully will be able to go on with maybe some changes.  This will be tabled until the May meeting.
Homecoming update: After much discussion and with the status of the economy, it was decided to cancel Homecoming for 2020. The Chamber felt we should not go to our businesses and our donors and ask for support at this time. A motion by Dan Skees, seconded by Megan O”Brien to cancel this year’s Homecoming.  Motion carried.  Bill will draft a letter to send out to the members. Then put on social media to help inform the public. Hopefully we can put all our efforts into making the Harvest Fest a huge event.
Next meeting May 7th.  Place to be determined
Meeting was adjourned by President Dan Skees at 8:40am
Respectfully Submitted,

Marsha Lee, Secretary
